
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gathering Music – Cindy Siemens 

 

 

 

Welcome and Announcements - Pastor Steve 

 

 

 

Centering Music – Cindy Siemens 

 

 

 

*Call to Worship 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Halstead  
First Mennonite 

Church 
 

July 20, 2025 
 

Welcome to guests and long-

time friends, as we worship in 

the name of God, the Father, 

Son and Holy Spirit. Amen. 

 



Praise Song – The Love of God – VT #162 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Praise Song – Here I am to Worship – VT #227 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offering & Offertory – Offender Victim Ministries 

 

 

 

Scripture - John 15:18-20; John 17:14-18 (p. 1677, 1680) 

 

 

 

Children’s Time – Pastor Steve 

 A nursery is available in the basement for  

 children aged 4 and younger following Children’s Time. 

 

 

 

 



Worship Song – My Jesus, I Love Thee – VT #133 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Worship Song – Take My Life, and Let It Be – VT #759 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pastoral Prayer – Pastor Steve 

 

Message – In the World, But not of the World – Pastor Steve 

  

Response Song – Give Me Faith – Lyrics Projected 

 

Prayer 

 

*Sending Song – Take the Name of Jesus with You – TB #95 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



*Benediction 

 

*Postlude – Cindy Siemens 

 

  

*Please stand if you are able 

 

______________________________________________________ 

 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

 

July 20 6:30 p.m. Ice Cream Social – church lawn 

July 21 5:45 pm Nurture Ministry Meeting 

 7:00 pm Church Council Meeting  

July 22 7:45 am Early Birds Breakfast 

July 23 7:30 pm Praise Team Practice  

July 24 1:00 pm Care Ministry Meeting 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

We will have another Ice Cream Social TONIGHT, July 20, at 6:30 p.m. on the 
church lawn. Braum’s ice cream will be served. Sign up for toppings on the bulletin 
board. Invite your friends and see you there! 
Please mark your calendars for communion during worship service on August 3.   
The WDC Annual Assembly is August 8-9 in Hesston and on Zoom.  If you would 
like to be a delegate from our church and/or plan to attend, please let Pastor Steve 
or Church Chair Gregg Dick know TODAY so we can turn in the delegate paperwork.  
WDC Annual Assembly – Never participated in Annual Assembly? It’s full of fun for 
all ages! Camp Sing after worship Friday evening, along with live, local music, ice 
cream and fellowship time Saturday evening, and fun intergenerational faith 
formation for kids, youth and adults on Saturday! Join us for Annual Assembly on 
August 8-9, at Hesston Mennonite Church, Hesston, KS. A link to register was sent 
with the bulletin packet or go mennowdc.org.  Registration deadline is July 27.   
If you unable to attend Assembly but would still like a WDC T-shirt (and didn't 
already receive a free one for attending MennoCon25), here is another way to 
order one besides on the Assembly registration form. These will be available for 
pickup at the WDC Office after Assembly which is Aug 8-9. If you are at a distance, 
we will connect about mailing yours to you. They are $10 each. Orders are due by 
July 27 so don't delay! If you choose to "pay later", please bring payment when you 
pick up the shirt. 



From Pastor Steve: Have you ever found yourself wondering why we do certain 
things in church, like lighting candles, reading a call to worship, or passing the 
peace? Or maybe you've had questions about Christian life in general, like why we 
pray before meals or what baptism really means? I am planning a new sermon 
series to explore the “whys” behind our worship and daily walk with Jesus. But I 
need your help to shape it. If there’s something you’ve always been curious about, 
or maybe something you once knew but forgot, now’s your chance to ask. No 
question is too small or too silly. What is your “Why do we do that?" question? You 
can send your question to me in an email, put it in my mail box or stick it in the 
offering box in the foyer.  
The Pine Village Benefit Day Bierock Dinner is coming up on Friday, August 15th 
from 5:30-7pm! Dinner is $7 and you can add an extra bierock for only $3 more! 
We would love for you to join us in person! Also, we are now taking bierock pre-
orders until Monday, August 11th. You may order a half dozen for $20 or a dozen 
for $35. Return forms to Pine Village or order online 
at https://www.pinevillageks.org/shop. Pre-order pick up will be on Friday, August 
15th from 3-6pm at Pine Village Wellness Center. Thank you for your support of 
Pine Village! 
Colorado peaches are coming to MCC!  Palisade peaches from western Colorado 
are available for order and purchase until July 30. Two sizes are available:  9 lb. for 
$30 and 18 lb. for $42. Orders can be placed by emailing patsydirksen@mcc.org or 
by calling MCC, 316.283.2720. Payment in the form of cash or check is due by July 
30. Make checks payable to Beth-El Mennonite Church with “peaches” in the memo 
line. Payment can be mailed to: MCC, PO Box 235, North Newton, KS 67117 or 
dropped off at the MCC at 121 East 30th, North Newton. Peaches will be ready for 
pick-up on Monday, August 18 at the MCC warehouse. Beth-El Mennonite Church 
sells peaches as a fundraiser for bierocks ingredients that are sold at the Rocky 
Mountain Mennonite Relief Sale in October. Thank you for supporting MCC! 
Online registration is open for the Women’s & Girls Retreat September 6-7 at 
Camp Mennoscah sponsored by Western District Women in Mission. Our speakers 
this year are Pastor Katherine Goerzen (Tabor Mennonite Church) and Pastor Laura 
Goerzen (First Mennonite, Newton). Go to westerndistrictwomeninmission.org for 
a detailed schedule, register and pay online, or print out forms to register and pay 
by mail. Registration is due August 29. Any questions? Email us 
at westerndistrictwomen@gmail.com.  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.pinevillageks.org/shop
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PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 
 

• Pray for the group from our church who are leaving today for Georgia. Pray for 
them and all the Jubilee partners who are undertaking a house build with 
volunteer labor.  

• Pray for the family, friends, and community of the young girl and her friend’s 
father who tragically lost their lives in a boating accident at Kanopolis Lake on 
July 3. May God’s comfort, peace, and presence surround all who are grieving this 
deep loss. 

• Western District Conference: Pray for God’s guidance and blessing for all who are 
preparing for WDC Annual Assembly, coming up August 8-9 at Hesston 
Mennonite Church. 

• Mennonite Mission Network: Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for 
Laura Schlabach, who, for the past two years, has served on the interim executive 
director team for JCS International, in addition to being the organization's finance 
and IT director. Pray for wisdom, energy and patience for Laura, as she carries a 
double workload for this consortium of mission agencies in Mongolia. Pray for 
the executive director search committee as they work through the recruiting 
process. 

 

 

SUNDAY INFORMATION 
 

 NURSERY TODAY Ruth Mueller, James Nightingale, Kalyn Ortman 
 PIANIST/ORGANIST Cindy Siemens 
 OFFERING LAST SUNDAY  
  Western District Conference (Designated) $887.26 
  Church Budget  1,590.00 
  Neighbors 50.00
 ATTENDANCE LAST SUNDAY 83 
 OFFERING NEXT SUNDAY  Offender Victim Ministries  
 NURSERY NEXT SUNDAY Ruth Mueller, Debbie Nightingale, Kalyn Ortman 


